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PE will take place on Tuesday afternoons and fencing will be on Fridays until the February half term break.
Learning logs will be sent home weekly on Fridays and collected in on Thursday. 
Reading books are to be brought to school daily. 












Maths
[image: ]
We will be focusing on fractions this half term, including proper fractions, improper fractions and mixed numbers. We will learn how to add, subtract, multiply and divide fractions and also look at how they link to decimals and percentages. We will also be looking at maths in space – circle properties, scale measurements and distance.













English

Science fiction will be our main writing focus this half term. We will plan and write our own Sci-fi story. We will also be working on information booklets about our solar system. 
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Year 5 will begin a Shakespeare and performance poetry workshop. 














Our main topic this half term is ‘Earthlings’ which looks at space and all things extra-terrestrial! We will be carrying out Science investigations giving us an insight into conditions on Mars, creating ‘out of this world’ sounds in music and experimenting with texture in painting to create imaginary planet surfaces. In PE, we will be undertaking astronaut training to promote strength, core and agility and also completing a course in fencing. 













R.E

This term we will be focusing on signs and symbols. We will look at these in church and find out about where these are used in the sacraments, including baptism, confirmation and reconciliation.












Creative Curriculum
‘Earthlings’ – Year 5&6 – Spring Half Term 1
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